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The day of the incident
On April 14th 1912 at 11:40pm the RMS struck an iceburg, 
during the maiden voyage from Southampton England to New 
York City. 

Two hours and 40 minutes later the Titanic sunk to the 
bottom of the Alantic ocean. 1496 people died and only 700 
people survived that dreadful night.



The wreck was remained lost at sea until 1985 when 
oceanographer Robert Ballard discovered it,while on a top 
secret expedition for the US navy.

THe Titanic carried 20 lifeboats  but only managed to launch 
18 in the time that they had (1 hour and a half).

Harold bride and Jack Phillips, aka the producers, was able 
to save hundreds of lifes.

Was the Titanic ever found?



What happened to the bodies?
Once the ship had sank 20 years ago,1496 people died but 
what happened to their bodies are they still on the ocean 
floor? The answer is no,when the bodies had hit the floor 
and started to rot and decay,they actually had dissolved 
into a solution. 

The only things left of the humans is their clothes and 
shoes. The shoes had been covered in tanic acid so sea life 
wouldn’t eat them. But nobody knows where the tanic acid had 
come from. Strange right?
 



Random Facts! :)
The Titanic lost power a few hours before the big crash,they 
had to operate on emergency coil,which unfortunately wasnt 
working which lead to the ship hitting an ice burg.:(

John Jacob Astor (jj Astor) and his wife Madeleine Astor,was 
the richest couple on the Titanic.

But nobody can actually prove how it sank and what actually 
happened they can only prove the main theories and the 
facts. 



THanks for reading!!!!!!! BY KACEY HAYNES


